
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Board of Commissioners of Houston County will hold a public hearing at its meeting 
May 20, 2025, 5:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Boardroom at the Houston County Annex, 200 
Carl Vinson Parkway, Warner Robins, Georgia, to discuss the adoption of the Short-Term Rental 
Ordinance of Houston County. This ordinance will regulate the use of and establish standards for 
privately owned residential properties designated as Short-Term Rentals in the unincorporated area 
of Houston County.  A copy of the new ordinance to be considered for adoption is on file at the 
Superior Court Clerk’s Office, Houston County for the purpose of examination and inspection by 
the public. First reading of said ordinance will be held at the May 6, 2025, 9:00 a.m. 
Commissioners meeting in the Commissioners Boardroom at the Houston County Courthouse, 201 
North Perry Parkway, Perry, Georgia.   

 
  
 
 


